

WEEK BEGINNING: 17.10.2022

THIS WEEK'S LEARNING

What a fantastic first half term it's been in Reception! The children have achieved so much and independence is progressing.



This week in Reception, we will be celebrating Black History month by performing our Mary Seacole song in assembly.

During our maths
carpet sessions,
children will be
counting to forwards
and backwards
correspondence.



with one-to-one

In phonics this week, children will continue to practise blending using 'Fred Talk' and blending boards.

Star Moments







We're making an autumnal collage!



I am making happy faces My hair is purple.



They make 4!

I am making a hedgehog. It is soikev.

Well done to all of the Reception children for their amazing efforts with behaviour and attitudes towards learning. This week, our happy leaves go out to:

RA: Hassan – for respecting the classroom environment and his peers – by helping at tidy up time and supporting his peer regulate their emotions. Well done, Hassa!

RB: Fatou - for always respecting others and listening to their opinions and ideas. What a great friend, well done!

RSM: <u>Waleed</u> – for being respectful to his teachers and peers. Waleed does this by being kind and listening to those around him. Well done Waleed!

Don't forget...

- ATTENDANCE is very important and it ensures your child will access all the learning opportunities in our setting. Sadly,,
 Reception's attendance is getting lower and lower, so please ensure your child comes to school every day.
- P.E. is on Tuesday children need to wear their P.E. kit to school.
- Wear your Fit Friday kit on Fridays. If you haven't purchased this yet, the P.E. kit will be acceptable. Follow the link to
 purchase your personalised kit: https://www.personalisedjvstforyov.org.vk/back-to-school
- · Please ensure your child has a set of spare clothes in their bag as well as a pair of wellies to be left in school.
- All your child's belongings must be clearly labelled to avoid things being misplaced.
- Jewellery must not be worn to school except stud earnings.
- Please encourage your child to put their coat on and off as independently as possible!

Over to you. HOME LEARNING

Mathletic

- Practise name writing everyday.
- Continue with the Mathletics homework tasks. Please login and complete the work with your child. Login details can be found on the first page of your child's reading record.
- Practise reading the sounds using the sound booklet.
- Please continue to read with your child everyday and write a comment in the Reading Record.

Keep in touch

Email: reception1@star.newham.sch.uk
Twitter: @Star_Primary

Website: https://star.newham.sch.uk/ Phone: 020 7476 5336